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St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School
     School Council Minutes
Thursday 1st November 9.05 am - Rainbows 
Apologies

There were no apologies today.

Feedback from classes

Faiqa (2H) asked about some more balls for the Muga at playtimes. During the next meeting we will look at the catalogues and spend the sports raffle money on new playtime equipment.   

Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful

Miss Jones and Mrs Arrowsmith will announce the winner of the poster competition in assembly on Tuesday. The winning poster will be made into a board and be displayed in the playground! It will also be published on the newsletter, on Dojo and the website. 

Anti-bullying Week

Anti-bullying Week is 12th- 16th November. We have decided that during this week there will be a poster competition; the theme is ‘Choose Respect’. Please hand in posters to Miss Jones. Also please could classes choose one activity from the email Miss Harling/Miss Jones has sent to class teachers. 
Children In Need

Children In Need is on Friday 9th November. We will be holding a ‘Wear What You Want’ day – 50p per child, £1 per family. Councillors are making posters and will pass them to Miss Harling to put up around school. We are also going to ask teachers if they could make a cake for this date which we will sell to members of staff to raise more money.
Any other business 
There was no other business today.
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